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Dear Friends and Family, africa

Trans World Radio (TWR) has asked us to be in Benin on May 1, 2007 to work on a new
transmitting site to reach West Africa. The Benin transmitting site will have a potential
listening audience of 195 million people, of which 45 million are unreached.' More details
can be found in the enclosed FAQ.

In order to be on site by May 1, we need a support team that will pray, encourage and give
financially. Our deepest thanks go to the many people who have already joined this team by
praying, encouraging and giving. To those who have not joined we want to inform you of
the opportunities and give you a chance to join the team.

The first and most important opportunity is that of prayer. It has been said that the real work
of the ministry is prayer. It is essential that people regularly commit time and energy to pray
for the Benin transmitting site and us.

The second opportunity is for people who will encourage us via letters, phone calls,
packages, emails and trips to join us in the work. Do not imagine that we are above
discouragement, fatigue and selfish whims. It is important that there are people to
encourage, spiritually refresh and help us maintain our confidence in God’s sufficiency.

The last opportunity is for people to give financially. It costs $6,000 per month for TWR to
have our family of five serving in West Africa.” TWR requires us to find individuals,
churches and organizations that will donate this money to cover our expenses. There is an
opportunity for people to give monthly through Trans World Radio to cover our monthly
expenses. One-time gifts are also welcome.’

As mentioned above, many people have already joined our team. Because of this,
approximately 30% of the $6,000 per month is already covered.*

If you want to be on our team, you will find a pledge card enclosed where you can indicate
how you would like to be involved. Please fill in the pledge card and return it in the enclosed
envelope to TWR.

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact us.

Grace and Peace,

Paul & Oonna

'Most of these unreached people have never had the chance to hear and respond to the Gospel.

*The monthly expenses break down as follows: Living Allowance 48%, Health & Pension 17%, Housing 14%,
Taxes 8%, Travel 5%, Education 4% and Other 4%.

*In addition, it will cost $30,000 to move our family to Benin, purchase a vehicle and outfit our house. Any
money received prior to our departure will go to our Equipment Fund to cover these one-time expenses. You
may also give one-time gifts directly to our Equipment Fund anytime. For this reason we encourage those who
want to give monthly to start immediately.

*Also 30% of our Equipment Fund is in place.

Paul and Donna Cox @ family@cox-netcom @ 214.764.3929



